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DEC,

 I moved to Alaska from Montana in 2002. I immediately fell in love with the state. I couldn’t
wait till my yr was up so I could hunt this amazing state. Once my yr was up I hunted the
Chugach, Talkeetnas, Alaska Range and Brooks range. I then got my assistant guide listened
and have guided 21 sheep hunts, 9 goat hunts and 2 musk ox. I fully support testing of all
domestic sheep and goats of all ages prior to entering or imported into Alaska. I support Movi
testing through AAVLD accredited diagnosis laboratories and adding Movi to the reportable
disease list and require same day reporting. I fully support the regulation change so our kids
have a great place to hunt in the future. I am a member of the AK Wild Sheep and AK Chapter
SCI. 

Chad 
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